
 
 

STATE OF TEXAS § 

COUNTY OF HARDIN  § 

ORDER RESCINDING 
THE ORDER RESTRICTING OUTDOOR BURNING 

 
The Order Restricting Outdoor Burning for unincorporated areas of Hardin 

County issued by the County Judge on October 6, 2022, and continued by the 
Hardin County Commissioners Court on October 11, 2022, is hereby rescinded 
effective as of 1:00PM this date. 

 
While severe drought conditions in Hardin County have subsided for now, 

drought conditions still exist and, therefore, the danger of fires spreading continues 
to be a hazard, although slightly mitigated by the recent rainfall received. Should 
you decide to burn anywhere in Hardin County, please exercise extreme caution! 
Keep any fires small and contained, and please refrain from burning during high 
winds or near structures or dead vegetation. Remember - It is a violation of Texas 
law to leave any fire unattended. 

 
Please be considerate of your neighbors and your First Responders. 
 

 
ORDERED this 29TH Day of October, 2022. 

 
 
 
 

 
Wayne McDaniel, County Judge 
Hardin County, Texas 


